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Can you believe there are only 4 days left until the second show of
our Presenter Series?! Where has the time gone? We had such a
blast at the first show, we can't wait to see you for the second and
third. 

For a quick overview of all that's going on at the Turner Center, you
can always visit our web calendar. Please share this information with
others, we love to see new faces strolling the galleries and enjoying
our many wonderful events, workshops and classes. 

As always, thank you for your support of and involvement in the
Turner Center for the Arts.

This time, it's
appropriate for us
to ask how old you
are!
New Shanghai Circus is fun for
the whole family and we're
making it EASY to bring them!

Take advantage of the last 3
days of the "Pay Your Age"
promotion. Ticket prices are
based on the attendees age! 

Promotional pricing is only
available over the phone at
229-247-2787. Full priced
tickets can be purchased
online HERE.

http://turnercenter.org/events/
http://turnercenter.org/calendar-of-events/presenter-series/






Photography/Editing with
Javon Longieliere
Session 1, Class 2
(not available for registration. 
Tuesday, Jan. 29 | 6-8 p.m.
(Next session available for registration: Feb. 12)

FREE Yoga
Wednesday, Jan. 30 | 6 p.m.

Hal & Jill Project Guitar
Lessons
Thursday, Jan. 31 | 5-6 p.m.

Presenter Series Show #2:
New Shanghai Circus
Thursday, Jan. 31 | 7:30 p.m.

Kids Pottery Workshop
Saturday, Feb. 2 | 10 a.m.-
Noon
Registration Required HERE

Snake Nation Writer's
Workshop 
Saturday, Feb. 2 | 2-4 p.m. 

More information regarding upcoming classes and workshops, along
with the full calendar can be found at turnercenter.org or

by calling 229-247-2787. 

Registration is required for all classes & workshops.

mailto:ddavis@turnercenter.org
file://turnercenter.org


More information available at turnercenter.org or
by calling 229-247-2787. 

file://turnercenter.org


FREE Yoga
every Wednesday

Writer's Workshop
every Saturday

Got an idea?
You may notice a small change
in our E-Newsletter. We hope
you like it! We are making
every effort to maximize your
experiences with the center and
its staff.

We are always open to
suggestions and ideas that may
help you stay up to date and be
more involved in the Turner
Center for the Arts. 

Ideas, suggestions and
questions can be submitted just
by clicking HERE.

Unsubscribe.
Sorry to see you go! In order to unsubscribe you can type â€œOpt-Outâ€​, â€œRemoveâ€​,

â€œStopâ€​, or â€œUnsubscribeâ€​ in
this e-mail's message field.

mailto:kredish@turnercenter.org
mailto:kredish@turnercenter.org
mailto:kredish@turnercenter.org


https://www.facebook.com/turnercenter/
https://www.instagram.com/turnercenter/
https://twitter.com/AHTurnerCenter
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